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MONTHLY PRICE POSTING NOTE:

Connecticut Price Postings are required MONTHLY for all products registered in the state. 

Price lists for each business must be uploaded to the Connecticut Department of Consumer 
Protection Liquor Control’s website https://biznet.ct.gov/AccountMaint/Login.aspx under the 
business’s account. 

These price postings are due by the 6th of each month.

If you have any questions, please reach out to:
Kevin Mercado, Director of Connecticut Liquor Control Division

o Email: Kevin.Mercado@ct.gov
o Phone: 860-713-6217

Richard Mindek, Connecticut Liquor Control Division
o Email: Richard.Mindek@ct.gov
o Phone: 860-713-6229

PRICE POSTING DEADLINE NOTE FOR NEW OUT-OF-STATE SHIPPER 
PERMITS:

Products being shipped to wholesalers or retailers in Connecticut require a recurring price 
posting, due by the 6th of each month in order to be effective for the following month. If an out-
of-state shipper permit is not approved until after the 6th of the month, the permittee will not 
be able to meet that deadline and will have to wait until the next month. For example, if a 
permit is issued June 7, the price posting will not be due until July 6 but shipping will not be able 
to begin until August, regardless of when it is submitted between the license effective date and 
July 6. 
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